
Friday July 2nd  2021 

Dear Parents 

The sun is shining once more on Laleham 

Lea for our ‘Silly Sunglasses’ and ice cream  

this afternoon on our final ‘Fun Friday’. 

This week our EYFS Students enjoyed their 

‘Teddy Bear’s Picnic’ in the garden on 

Wednesday and Mrs Saville welcomed our 

Reception 2021 Students on Thursday for 

their Induction morning on Thursday. It was 

lovely to see the excitement from our new 

Students in anticipation of joining our 

school. 

As we approach the final week of the              

academic year our Year 6 Students are           

looking forward to their Leavers’ Assembly, 

Prize Giving and trip to Liquid Leisure Aqua 

Activities next week.  

A reminder that the end of term is at 12.15 

next Friday and the hard work continues         

until then, with school reports being sent 

home in sealed enveloped next Thursday. 

Wishing you all a lovely, sunny weekend 

Ms Barry  

Head teacher 

Stars of the week 









Reception 

Reception Class loved their Teddy Bears’ Picnic this week with fun and games and a          

delicious lunch in the EYFS Garden. 

Year 2 

This week in science year 2 have been             

looking at the life cycle of flowering plants. 

They also recorded their results from their             

sunflower comparative test. Children             

discussed what the best conditions are for a 

plant to grow well.   

 

Year 6 

Year 6 having been working on a          

fantastic collaborative art                        

project.  They have created a class      

totem pole to reflect all their                    

individual personalities.  



Congratulations to our Year 4 Student 

who celebrated her First Holy          

Communion last week. 

 

Year 1 

Year 1 have used adjectives and           

similes to create interesting stories 

based on the book  'The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar' by Eric Carle.   

 

Year 5 

Year 5 have produced some lovely 

work on the Fratelli Tutti in RE this 

week. 

Year 4 

Year 4 have fully immersed  themselves in 

the Harry Potter fun this week. They were 

sorted into Houses by our sorting hat and 

went head to head on a fun Harry Potter 

themed Maths quiz! Mrs Khan is                   

extremely happy to announce our                 

timetables King and Queen too this               

week- speed and  accuracy; what                

awesome Mathematicians!   



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 3 

Year painted some amazing pictures of              

Tutankhamun this week as pat of their History         

topic on Ancient  Egypt. 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic ‘Rhyming Words’. The children enjoyed 

participating in a variety of activities to support their learning. This included; 

 Completing a cutting and sticking activity, matching up the words that rhyme. 

 Singing a variety of songs that rhyme and exploring the musical instruments, learning 

the names of some instruments too. 

 Our most memorable moment this week was our Teddy Bears’ picnic, where the        

children had lunch in the garden and participated in many games and activities. 


